
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday 29th January 2021 

 
Remote Education Parent Online Survey – January 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
As a school, we welcome and value the feedback, views and thoughts of all stakeholders (parents, staff, children and 
governors) as we feel that this is a crucial part of the process for celebrating successes and identifying improvements 
to be made.  
 
We are sending out this parent online survey to gather more feedback on our remote education provision during the 
current school closures. We would really appreciate as many responses as possible so we can get a broader picture 
of what is working well, what further improvements and amendments can be made and what further support is 
needed. 
 
You may also wish to re-read the documents ‘Remote Education Provision at Brighstone Primary School’ and ‘Letter 
to parents about remote education provision’ that can be found on our school website: 
https://www.brighstoneprimary.org.uk/covid-19/ 
 
 

Each survey contains the same questions, but we are gathering class responses to provide a clearer picture to enable 
us to celebrate successes and provide support and amendments where needed. The deadline for the survey is Friday 
5th February. 
 
Please click on the relevant link below: 
 

 Ainslie class remote education parent survey 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SYC71A/ 

 

 Lambert class remote education parent survey 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ZN0JEM/ 

 

 Robertson class remote education parent survey 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/CR2M0X/ 

 

 Macarthur class remote education parent survey 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/8B34J7/ 

 

 Clover class remote education parent survey 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/PEA5LG/ 

 
 
If you would prefer a paper copy, please let us know by calling on 740285 or emailing 
office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Rebecca Lennon 
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